
 

Update: COVID-19 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic is an unprecedented test of the PSA purpose and values. Members are 
aware of the fact that President Ramaphosa has provided more detail concerning a wide range of 
actions being taken by the government to stop the spread of the virus, stressing the importance of the 
role employers need to play in protecting employees. 
 
The PSA has approached management of various departments regarding awareness, precautions 
and mitigating of this pandemic. The PSA office in Mthatha has taken initiatives to make sure that 
departments comply with the minimum safely measures as stated by the President of South Africa. 
 
The PSA is in the process of identifying workplaces where employers do not adhere to the wide range 
of actions to be taken to mitigate the virus. The PSA is working tirelessly to ensure that the 
departments minimize the impact of the virus to all members. The PSA also needs the employer to 
implement strict interventions across all the workplaces to ensure the safety of the members. 
 
Members will be kept Informed. 
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